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WOMEN'S DAY SPECIAL ASSEMBLY

March 8, 2025

A special assembly was conducted by
Robin House on the occasion of
Women's Day, celebrating the
strength, dedication, and resilience of
women. The highlight of the
assembly was an impactful interview
segment where Gaurangi, a student,
interviewed members of our ancillary
staff and the special educator,
focusing on how, as women, they
manage multiple responsibilities of
home, work, and personal challenges.

The staff members openly shared
their heartfelt stories, touching upon
the financial struggles and personal
hardships many of them face,
including being single-handedly
responsible for their families. Their
honesty and courage moved everyone
present. One of the staff members

even sang a soulful song expressing
how DGS (the school) gives her
constant motivation and how
students and the school environment
become her source of strength.

A deeply touching moment occurred
when one of the teachers became
emotional during the assembly, and
another teacher immediately stood by
her side, offering words of
encouragement and appreciating her
incredible work as a special educator.
This spontaneous gesture was a true
representation of sisterhood and the
spirit of Women's Day.

Adding to the beauty of the assembly,
one of our matrons recited a heartfelt
poem, leaving a lasting impression on
everyone.

The event concluded with Mrs.
Devgan, our Principal, appreciating
the efforts and stories of the women
who are the backbone of the school.
She distributed handmade flowers as
a token of love and admiration and
urged the students to recognize and
respect the sacrifices and hard work
that each woman puts in for them.

The assembly turned out to be a
memorable and inspiring celebration
of womanhood, leaving everyone
with valuable lessons of empathy,

gratitude, and strength.




SPECIAL ASSEMBLY
March 13, 2025

On the 13th of March, a special
assembly was held at the school,
marking a day of celebration,
recognition, and farewells. The
assembly began with great
enthusiasm, as students and staff
gathered to commemorate the
achievements of the school
community.

The highlight of the event was the
much-anticipated announcement of
the new council members, who will
take on leadership roles to guide and
inspire their peers. The
announcement was met with cheers
and applause, reflecting the
excitement and promise of a dynamic
year ahead under their leadership.
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In addition, the assembly celebrated
the outstanding performances of
various houses in sports and literary
activities. Trophies were awarded to
the top-performing houses,
acknowledging their hard work,

teamwork, and dedication.

Another notable moment was the
presentation of the Best Class Trophy
which was proudly received by Class
3 for their exceptional performance
throughout the year. Their
achievements stood as a testament to
their diligence and spirit.

The prestigious Tek Chand Trophy
awarded for exemplary achievement,
was presented to two deserving
students, recognizing their

outstanding contributions and
inspiring accomplishments.

The assembly concluded on a
poignant note with a heartfelt
farewell to Class 10 students.
Teachers, staff, and fellow students
bid them an emotional goodbye,
celebrating their journey and wishing
them success as they embark on new
beginnings. The farewell was filled
with gratitude, good wishes, and
nostalgia.

This special assembly was a true
reflection of the school’s vibrant
community spirit, showcasing
achievements, fostering leadership,
and cherishing memories that will be
treasured forever.

WRUDERNEY: viRES




HOLI CELEBRATION
March 14, 2025

The Doon Girls' School came alive
with vibrant hues and joyful laughter
as students and staff celebrated the
festival of Holi with great enthusiasm.
The school grounds transformed into
a riot of colours as children smeared

each other with eco-friendly gulal,
symbolizing love, unity, and the
triumph of good over evil. Traditional
music, cheerful dancing, and a spirit
of togetherness filled the air. Teachers

joined in the festivities, ensuring a

safe and inclusive environment for all.
This colourful event not only brought
immense joy to the students but also
reinforced the values of harmony and

happiness.




SPECIAL ASSEMBLY - DOWN SYNDROME DAY

March 21, 2025

On 21st March, our school held an
assembly for Down Syndrome Day. A
student with Down Syndrome,
shared her inspiring introduction,
emphasizing kindness and
acceptance.

Students presented key information
about Down Syndrome, including its
symptoms, challenges, and impact on
families. They also showcased notable
celebrities with Down Syndrome,

such as Chris Burke, Madeline

Stuard, and Mand R. Ain,
highlighting their achievements. The
assembly concluded with a call to
promote inclusivity and
understanding in our community.

THE DOON GIRLS SCHOOL SHINES AT GREEN GURUKUL 2024

March 6, 2025

We are proud to share that our
students brought laurels to The Doon
Girls' School by securing the 3rd
position in the Green Gurukul 2024
competition. Their creativity,
dedication, and impactful
participation in various eco-friendly

activities like clean-up drives, waste-
to-art projects, and sustainability
campaigns truly stood out. Our
students not only contributed to
diverting over 700 kg of waste and
collecting 2,238 kg of textile waste,
but also actively took part in over

2000 climate and waste-related
actions. As a token of their
achievement, they were awarded
certificates and medals, making us
immensely proud. Their efforts echo
our commitment to building a

greencr, more conscious tomorrow!




GANGA POOJA / MID TERM TRIP - A Memorable Experience

March 27-30, 2025

The Doon Girls’ School organized a
fun-filled mid-term trip from March
27 to March 30, 2025, giving
students a refreshing break and a
chance to explore beyond the
classroom. The Jubilee Batch marked
the beginning of their session with a
soulful Ganga Pooja, seeking
blessings for a successful year ahead.

Other students went on exciting
group trips to different locations,
where they engaged in adventurous
and hands-on activities. From setting
up their own camps during the day to
cooking their favorite Maggi meals,
the girls enjoyed the thrill of doing
things on their own. They went
trekking, played interactive games,

lived in villages, and learned about
the simplicity and beauty of rural life.
The trip was a perfect mix of
adventure, learning, and fun.
Everyone returned with big smiles,
stronger bonds, and a heart full of
unforgettable memories.
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